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LAKEVIEW CALENDAR 
 

April 14th 
No School 

 
April 21st 

Daddy Daughter Dance 
 

April 24th 
Ice Cream Social/Art Show 

 
May 24th 

Spring Music Program 
 

May 29th 
Memorial Day – No School 

 
June 1st 

Award Assemblies 
 

June 9th 
Last Day of School 

 

     Talent Showcase News 
 

• May 1st & 2nd – Auditions in Mrs. Veihl’s classroom. 
(Students will be notified by April 24th of the date 
and time of their audition.) 

• May 18th – Rehearsal for all students at the 
Negaunee High School auditorium beginning  
at 4 p.m. 

• May 22nd – Talent Showcase at the Negaunee High 
School auditorium beginning at 6 p.m.  

• Participation Awards will be given 
out at the awards assembly on  
June 1st.  

  

The S.H.I.N.E Office Needs Your Help! 
 

• Daddy & Daughter Dance Set-up & 
Decorating:  Help set-up and decorate for the 
Daddy & Daughter Dance on Friday, April 21st 
from 12 -3 p.m. 

• Scholastic Book Fair Help:  April 24th-May 2nd in 
the mornings before school (8:20-9 a.m.);  
April 25th from 6-8 p.m. during the Ice Cream 
Social/Art Show 

• Art Show Set Up:  Put up the student artwork in 
the halls of Lakeview School on Monday,  
April 24th beginning at 9 a.m.  

• Ice Cream Social:  Help scoop ice cream on 
Tuesday, April 25th from 2-3:30 p.m.; Help work 
during the Ice Cream Social on Tuesday,  
April 25th from 6-8 p.m. 

• Laps For Lakeview:  Help during the Laps For 
Lakeview event along the laps course by the 
school from 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Contact Diane at 475-0229 or email 
diane.faust@negauneeschools.org if you are 
able to help out! 

Laps For Lakeview Fundraiser  
Begins April 17th 

 
Students will be bringing home fundraiser 
packets on April 17th called “Laps For 
Lakeview”.  This spring LPTP fundraiser is being 
done to be able to continue providing the 
extras for your children…and we are doing it 
in a fun, energizing way! Students and staff 
will be walking, jogging, or running laps 
around Lakeview School to “earn” your 
donations on May 18th.   

 

If you would like to volunteer to help on  
May 18th, please contact Diane at the 
S.H.I.N.E. Volunteer office at 475-0229. 

Lakeview’s Ice Cream Social/Art Show is 
April 24th! 

 
Lakeview’s Ice Cream Social and Art Show  

is April 24th from 6-8 p.m. 
Come and enjoy student artwork in the halls,  

have a sundae and water for $1.00 in the cafeteria,  
and browse through the Scholastic Bookfair in the 

library. 

Hello Lakeview Families,  
 
April is National Volunteer Month. We have so many wonderful volunteers to thank at Lakeview Elementary.  There 
really is no job too big or small for the members of S.H.I.N.E.  We have volunteers that assist our fundraising event in 
the fall, friendship festival, ice cream social, art walk, talent showcase, Miner Packs and so much more!  We have 
daily and weekly volunteers for Friday popcorn, library program, laminating, copying, binding books for the 
Publishing Center, fluoride treatments, and the list goes on. There is outstanding investment from our families and 
greater school community. We are so grateful for such dedication and commitment to Lakeview Elementary by 
so many parents, relatives, and community members.  
 
Spring also brings assessments for all students at Lakeview.  Our state assessments will begin with Third and Fourth 
Grade students the first week of May.   As always, we will be administering grade level assessments for every 
student during the month of May as well.  Children show their greatest growth when they are rested and mentally 
prepared to participate in the assessment.  Please pay close attention to classroom newsletters as they will reflect 
testing dates for each classroom.  You can also find the assessment days and times on the new district calendar 
by visiting the following address: https://negaunee.k12.mi.us/district-activity-calendar  
 
Thank you for all that you do to support your child’s academic and social growth while in 
school.  It is so important that we work together so your child can grow to his/her fullest potential.  
 
Happy Easter to you and yours, 
Mrs. Peterson & Mrs. Sandstrom 
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Daddy & Daughter Dance on April 21st  

Tickets are still on sale for Lakeview School’s Daddy & Daughter Dance until April 19th  @ 4 p.m.   
You can use the order form below to purchase your tickets.   
Please fill out the form, include your check made payable to LPTP, and bring it to the S.H.I.N.E. office. 
Tickets will be sent home with your child.  
 

The dance will be held on Friday, April 21st from 6:30-8:30 p.m. in the Lakeview gym. 
 

**There is a limited number of tickets available on a first come, first serve basis.   
Once the tickets are sold out – no additional tickets will be sold.  Absolutely no tickets will be sold at the door.** 

We invite fathers, grandfathers, stepfathers, brothers, uncles, or father-like figures to a night dancing with your special 
princess.  All Lakeview Elementary School princesses are invited to attend.  Sponsored by the Lakeview Parent Teacher 
Partnership. 

 
-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -    -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -  

 
Daddy & Daughter Dance Ticket Order Form 

 
Student Name(s)______________________________________________________ 
 
Teacher(s)_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Date’s Name___________________________________________________________ 
 
How Many Tickets:________Amount Enclosed:_____________________________ 
 
Song Request*(limited to one song)__________________________________________ 

*We will try our best to play as many requests as possible* 

FREE PRESCHOOL SCREENING: Spring/Summer of 2017 

 
FREE PRESCHOOL SCREENING 

Preschool Screening is an opportunity for you to find out how your child is progressing in his/her development. It is 
also a chance for you to determine how your child's school readiness is moving forward. 

 
Preschool Screening is for all children who will be 3 or 4 years old by September 1, 2017. Please schedule your 

child's appointment in your resident school district. 
 

A common myth is that preschool screening is only for children needing or eligible for special programs such as 
Head Start, Great Start Readiness Program, or Early Childhood Special Education programs.  

This is not the case...your local school district encourages all children 3 or 4 years of age on or before September 
1, 2017 to take advantage of this opportunity to learn more about your child's development!! 

 
2017 Preschool Screening Dates 

 
Negaunee Public Schools 

April 27 & 28 
Immanuel Lutheran Church, Negaunee 

 
All Area Schools Welcome 

August 15 & 16 
MARESA: Marquette Alger Regional Educational Service Agency 

321 East Ohio Street, Marquette 
 

CALL FOR AN APPOINTMENT! 
 

Call CAAM at (906) 228-6522 or 1(800) 562-9762 for all screening appointments during the April and May 
Screening dates (with the exception of Munising).  

Call this number for August 17th Screening appointments in Gwinn. 
 

Call Mather Elementary at (906) 387-2102 for all Munising screening appointments. 
 

Call MARESA at (906) 226-5154 for August MARESA Screening appointments. 


